
Broadmayne First School Newsletter
Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Respectful

The value we are looking at this half term is Respect .  Our HeartSmart focus is: No way through isn’t true!
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Things to remember:
● School will close at 2pm on the last day, Friday 23rd
● The Jumble Trail will be taking place on Sunday 11th July from 11am - 3pm.
● The Lost Colour puppet show will be performing on Saturday 21st August - tickets are selling fast -

buy them at https://artsreach.co.uk/event/puppet-van-half-a-string
● Dorset Forest Schools will be at school on Thurs 29th July from 11am - 3pm: Tickets cost £12,

limited to just 10  places, so please book early. Booking via Tim Clayton on 07443 659912

Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been lovely to see the sun again this week, and to make as much use of the pool as we can! Thank you
so much to our lovely FAB volunteers, who have enabled the pool to be open for some after-school swimming
sessions, and who are busily organising the opening of the pool over the summer holidays.

Sports Day - amendments
Having spoken with several parents we have gone back to Public Health England to enquire about younger
children coming along to Sports Day.  We have been informed that all children count towards the limit of 30 to a
bubble.  As we are already having to limit our spectators to one adult per child only, we have decided to adapt
our original guidance to the following:

Adults may bring younger children to Sports Day, but please try not to if possible, just so we can keep numbers
to a reasonable amount!  We will not seat you in class bubbles, but will instead have a system of bubbles
which we will organise as you arrive.

We hope that this will allow us to tread the line between keeping numbers safely within a reasonable amount
and enabling as many people as possible to come along to enjoy our Sports day.

In-House Football Tournament
Unfortunately this year we cannot invite parents in to spectate when we hold our in-house football tournament
on Thursday 8th July.

Dance Day
Depending on the success of Sports Day, we still plan to hold Dance Day following a similar plan (although
restrictions may have changed by then!)  We will let you know further details nearer the time.

https://artsreach.co.uk/event/puppet-van-half-a-string


Year 4 Leaver’s Assembly
Please note that due to current uncertainty about ongoing restrictions, the Year 4 Leavers Assembly has had to
change both time and venue. It will now be held outside at 1.20pm on Friday 23rd.

Transfer Day
All our classes had the chance to move up to meet their new teachers and check out their new classrooms
yesterday.  It was a lovely morning, with a range of activities going on, from African inspired art, to scary
bookmarks and even lighthouse building!
Sadly our new Reception children could not join us for the day, but we have arranged lots of settling in time for
them in September.  Our Year 4 children were unable to join their middle schools, but I think it was generally
agreed they had the best time ever based in Reception class - they were certainly making the most of all the
toys when I went to visit!

A Chance for TV Fame!
We have received the following request from the BBC, in case anyone in our community is interested in
following it up:
Hello,
I am a researcher writing from the hit BBC One prime time series Eat Well For Less? My reason for writing is
that we are currently casting for our 8th series and are looking for families / households who would like to eat
well and save some money on their weekly shop. The show is on a mission to prove that it is possible for
families and households to save money on their food budget without scrimping on taste and nutrition. We
hope that by analysing the shopping habits of UK families, we can help to show where they can source the
best and cheapest quality food.
Please let me know if you have any questions about the series or if you require any further information and I’ll
be more than happy to help.
Hope to hear from you soon!
Many thanks,
The ‘Eat Well For Less?’ Casting Team
Get in touch to apply or find out more!

Call: 0117 970 7632

or e-mail: eatwell@rdftelevision.com

Facebook: www.facebook.com/EatWellForLess

Dorchester and District Angling Society
DDAS (Dorchester and District Angling Society) are looking for new junior members as they restart their Junior
activities, involving coarse fishing in local lakes. One of our Year 4 children recently joined this, and I know
quite a few of his classmates were interested!  The Junior secretary is Graham Howard, and he has suggested
if children are interested you look at the website here:www.ddasjuniors.co.uk -

Family First Magazine
A free e-copy of this family magazine, packed full of information to help keep your children busy & entertained
during the school summer holidays can be found via the following link:
https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_8_final010721

Yours faithfully,
Mrs Collings

http://www.facebook.com/EatWellForLess
http://www.ddasjuniors.co.uk/
https://familyfirst.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=78d2652349ab3e1cddffc01a0&id=0fd08ee212&e=d05d407d62


Calendar Dates- Summer Term Term 2021
Date Time Event

JULY

Wednesday 7th 1.15 PM Sports Day

Thursday 8th 9.15 AM Whole school football tournament

Thursday 22nd 1.30 PM Dance Day

Friday 23rd July 1.20pm Leavers Assembly

Friday 23rd July Last day of summer term -school finishes at 2pm

Thursday 29th July 11am-3pm Dorset Forest School summer workshop

AUGUST

Saturday 21st 2pm The Lost Colour puppet show


